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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE:  February 19, 2018 
 
TO:  Commissioners 
 
FROM: Joseph Ciurro, CPA 
  Administrative Services Manager 

 

RE: Purchases between $7,500 and $15,000. 
 
 
There were no purchases, between $7,500 and $15,000, authorized by the General 
Manager during the month of January. 
 
This information is being provided in accordance with the Commission directive of August 
26, 1999, and amended to conform to the current Procurement Policy. 
 
 
C:  Dan Duchniak 
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